
New  Bedford  police
investigating three swastikas
spray painted on Mill Street
New  Bedford  Police  are  investigating  after  vandals  spray
painted three swastikas on the sidewalk on Mill Street near
County Street. The graffiti was discovered around 8:34 p.m
Tuesday. It is not known when it was painted.

The  graffiti  appears  to  be  connected  with  the  graffiti
discovered  on  Tuesday  on  Dover  Street  and  may  have  been
painted  overnight  Monday  into  Tuesday.  The  graffiti  was
photographed and the Department of Public Infrastructure has
been contacted to remove it. The Dover Street graffiti has
already been powerwashed off. There are no suspects at this
time.

New Bedford police are actively investigating. Anyone with
information  is  asked  to  call  the  police  department  at
508-991-6350 or the anonymous tip line at 508-992-7463 or e-
mail tip@newbedfordpd.com.
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